
Dear Parents  

Greetings of the day! 

Keeping in mind the present situation when the COVID-19 cases are on the unprecedented rise, the 
school office has been closed for public dealing till further notice. 
 
You can pay monthly fee only through Online mode or by dropping Cheque/DD in the Cheque Drop box 
lying outside the School main Reception. 

For any Fee related query, you can send an email at feedavnoida@gmail.com 

For any other query, you can send an email at davnoida.school@gmail.com 

 
Regards 

Principal 


